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Around the Museum 

Truth and Reconciliation/Orange Shirt Day 

Orange Shirt Day



 

Around the Museum 

Truth and Reconciliation/Orange Shirt Day 

Panel created by Kisselle Reid as part of Truth and Reconciliation/Orange Shirt Day exhibit.  



 

QBH&MS Reports 

David Ireland

Vice-President’s Report 

QBH&MS 

BOARD of  

DIRECTORS 

Vacant - President 

David Ireland - VP 

Meredith Bisiker - Treasurer  

Laurie Richards- Secretary  

Audrey Cope – Director  

Cliff Craven – Director  

Chris Lemphers –  
Past President  
 
 

Bill Recalma - Director/ 
Qualicum FN Liaison 
 
 

Councillor Anne Skipsey –
Town Liaison 
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Lorraine Bell 

Manager’s Report 

Netanja and Jan at the               

farewell party.  

Lorraine, Madison, Troy, Netanja 

and Frances—Summer Luncheon 



Welcome Kisselle! 

Goodbye Summer Staff!  

Staff 



 

Past Events 

Bowser        

Elementary School

Volunteer Appreciation 

Broken Promises 

opening

Summer Luncheon  Netanja’s Retirement party

Vintage Sale! 

Fukushima 

family 

Sharing memories at the Fukushima 

family reunion. 

RBCM learning kit highlighting history of Paldi, VI. 

Sachiko Okuda speaking at the 

Broken Promises opening.  

Madison sorting donations            

at the Vintage Sale. 



Past Events 

Children’s Museum 

Day

QB Reads!

Guess the Artefact! 

Lucky the Party Pony and his    

new friend. 

The dress up tent was FABULOUS! 

MLA’s visit museum 



Many thanks to the Town of Qualicum Beach; the Qualicum First Nation; the B.C. 

Arts Council; B.C.’s Community Gaming Grants; Canada Heritage; Heritage BC; The 

Chamber of Commerce; The P.Q.B. Foundation; Coombs Signs; Windsor Plywood; 

Quality Foods; Thrifty Foods; Qualicum Stationers; QBHMS members and                

volunteers; community and individual donors; and all who support the research, 

conservation and sharing of the unique history of  Qualicum Beach.  

Thank you to our funders and supporters 

Exhibits 

 Commemoration of Queen Elizabeth II 

“AS a local resident of Qualicum 

Beach and having grown up in and 

nursed in Brighton, England, I am 

here to pay respects to Queen         

Elizabeth II and give thanks for her 

service and smile.   

 

Sincere condolences to her immediate 

family and her world family.           

She will always be in our hearts”  

 

(guestbook comment) 



Seeking new board members 

Governance 



Visitor’s Comments 

“We loved the old kitchen stuff ”  
       —Wade and Hiromi 




